

How does PTSA help support Walkersville Middle?

The PTSA sponsors and/ or supports student enrichment, teacher grants, school support initiatives, WHS scholarships, family engagement events and programs, end of year events, and so much more!

Do I need to join every year?

YES! Your membership runs through the end of the school year. Each school year a new form must be filled out and submitted with your dues.

Do I have to volunteer and attend PTSA meetings?

Becoming a PTSA member does not require you to attend meetings or commit to volunteering at the school. It is not the amount of time you can contribute, but rather your commitment to helping our PTSA make a difference in the lives of the children.

How does my PTSA membership benefit the children?

Decades of research shows that when parents are involved, students perform better in school. It is important that we all have a voice in the decision-making process relating to the laws and regulations that affect children. You can have that voice through the PTSA. Every child needs you. You will make a difference!



PTSA Use Only:

Cash Check # Date Rec'd

Walkersville Middle School PTSA Membership Form 2020-2021

Your School Needs **YOU!**Please join the PTSA today



Dear WMS Families, Students and Community Members:

http://walkersvillems.my-ptsa.org

Please consider joining the PTSA this year. Even virtually, the PTSA is working hard to support the students, families, and school, and truly need your support! Joining the PTSA does not require you to attend meetings or serve on committees; however, we welcome your ideas and input and would love to have you join us.

Circle One:	\$6.00 Individual	\$6 Student	\$11 Family Membership*
Member Name(s): 2 Names for Family Membership			
E-mail:			
<u>Stu</u>	dent Name(s)	1 st Period Teache	er(s)
Please make checks payable to WMS PTSA or visit our website to SIGN UP ONLINE:			

Checks should be mailed to: WMS PTSA, 55 W. Frederick Street, Walkersville, MD 21793.

If you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact: Jenni Gilroy, president@wmsptsa.org